
 

 

 

 

 

10 March 2023 

The Member Bill procedure 

Dear Huw,  

Thank you for your letter of 24 February regarding the Business Committee’s proposed 

review of the Member Bill procedure.  

Business Committee considered the letter at our meeting on 28 February and noted 

that we would consider an update on our procedural work programme in the coming 

weeks, following the conclusion of our current work on proxy voting. This will give the 

Committee a chance to consider further the prioritisation of our work on a range of 

procedural matters, including a potential review of the Member Bill procedure. We will 

keep you informed of our intentions in relation to such a review.   

Kind regards, 

 

The Rt Hon. Elin Jones MS 

Y Llywydd and Chair of the Business Committee 

 

Y Pwyllgor Busnes 
— 
Business Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
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— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddBusiness@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddBusiness 
0300 200 6565 

Huw Irranca-Davies MS 

Chair of the Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee 



 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


